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Teresa R. Rosenberger

F'a'r State President - NH
PO'nt 900 Elm Street, Suite 1611

Manchester, NH 03101

September 9, 2011

Ms. Debra Howland

Executive Director and Secretary
State of New Hampshire

Public Utilities Commission

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

RE: Compliance letter for FairPoint replacement Tariff’s for Verizon tariffs labeled
NHPUC 83, 84, 85 and 86 to FairPoint NHPUC 1, 2, 3 and 4.

Dear Executive Director Howland:

This is the compliance letter for the enclosed Original, two (2) paper copies and one (1)
electronic copy of the following replacement tariffs as detailed below:

Verizon NHPUC 83 will be replaced by FairPoint Communications — NNE NHPUC 1.
Verizon NHPUC 84 will be replaced by FairPoint Communications — NNE NHPUC 2.
Verizon NHPUC 85 will be replaced by FairPoint Communications —- NNE NHPUC 3.
Verizon NHPUC 86 will be replaced by FairPoint Communications - NNE NHPUC 4.

This filing is being made in order to remove all references to Verizon, Verizon-New
Hampshire and Verizon products and have been replaced with the appropriate FairPoint
references.

This letter replaces a letter dated August 19, 2011. If there are any questions regarding this
filing please feel free to contact me at (603) 656-1646.




